
   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 6 Virtual Open Evening  
 
Due to the current situation, we have restricted access to the school site. Therefore, 
we will unfortunately be unable to hold an open evening for you as we would normally 
do in September. Instead, we are working on a virtual open evening which will allow 
you to hear from some of the staff in the school and get an insight on what you can 
expect should you choose to send your child here next year.  
 
From Thursday 24th September there will be an area on the admissions section of the 

school’s website: http://www.tarporleyhigh.co.uk/Starting-Admissions from where you 

will be able to see: 
 

 A school prospectus 

 Information about exam results 

 A PowerPoint which gives some key information about the school which I will 
talk through. This also includes details about the application process and an 
introduction to the school by our Head Students.  

 A video welcome from some of our students including a collection of short 
videos introducing each subject your child will study here at Tarporley 

 Messages from Year 7 students and key staff about the transition process 
 
Going forward, I hope that we will be able to welcome you and the students in to the 
school later in the academic year. It may be that we can also hold our Year 6 into Year 
7 residential at the Conway Centre in the summer term but these are dependent on 
government guidance. Meanwhile, if you have further enquiries regarding the transition 
and admissions process, please contact Miss Blackhurst the school’s Transition Lead 
at cblackhurst@tarporleyhigh.co.uk  
 
Kind regards 

 
JASON LOWE 
Headteacher 
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